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Stolen St. James’s Hospital prescription pad

A prescription pad has been reported stolen from St. James’s Hospital in Dublin.

Pages from the pad have a six digit serial number from 687651 to 687700 in the left hand
corner.

If unsure about the validity of any prescription, please contact the IPU’s Pharmacy Department
on 01 4162553.
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